
MINUTES NOT YET APPROVED

Town of Lenroot
Seeley Riverside Cemetery Committee Meeting

April 30,2018, @6:00 pm

Present:  Jason Sjostrom, Jack Sjostrom, Robert Murdock, Cynthia Ferraro,
 Fred Vortanz, Eric Vortanz, Carol Stone, Town Clerk.

The meeting was called to order @6:00 pm by Jason Sjostrom.

Items for the Agenda;
       1.  Memorial Day

2.  Potters Field headstones
3.  Cemetery Maintenance
4.  Review

Memorial Day Preparation:  Fred and Eric will place the flags on the veterans graves 
on Friday, May 25th.  Fred will pick-up the rolls for the Memorial Service on May 28th.  
The Town of Lenroot will issue a $100.00 check for the Cable American Legion as they 
partake in the ceremonies.  Rolls, Juice and coffee will be served.  Cindy Ferraro will 
supply the paper cups and plates.
Potters Field Headstones:  Jason Sjostrom submitted information on the headstones. 
The committee discussed the cost which is approximately $390.00 each which includes 
the engraving.   Jason will do more research as the committee would like to do at least 
one headstone a year.  It appears there may be at least 16 headstones to be replaced.
Cemetery Maintenance:  Bob Murdock has been repainting the cemetery sign. He 
would like to replace the steel posts with green treated posts.   He estimated he would 
need at least 10 posts.  Bob will enlist the help of Eric for setting the new posts. Cindy 
Ferraro volunteered to clean the flower beds and do more painting.
Review:  The committee feels that all is set for the Memorial Day weekend.  Sign will be
completed and flower beds all in order.  Fred will pick up the refreshments early on the 
28th.

The committee asked the clerk to contact:  The veterans office for more information 
regarding Mr.Kolchala’s service status. 

The committees fall meeting is set for September 17, 2018 @6:00 pm

As there were no other issues, Jason made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Cindy 
Ferraro 2nd the meeting.  All in favor. 7 yeas, 0 no.  Motion carried

Meeting adjourned April 30, 2018 @ 6:55 pm

Respectfully submitted by Carol Stone,  Clerk


